
 
 

 

SCHOOL PERFORMANCE & ACCOUNTABILITY 

July 9, 2020 Website Message 
 

 
Hello, Morrow families. This is your principal, Dr. Crowle. This call comes to keep you 

informed about the upcoming school year.  

 

The health, safety, and well-being of our students and staff remain our highest priorities 

during this time of uncertainty due to the coronavirus pandemic. Barring any significant, 

conflicting guidance received at a later date, District schools, including Morrow 

Elementary will open for the 2020/21 school year. The School Board will continue its 

discussion regarding school re-opening options on Tuesday, July 14, 2020. We understand 

families have varying needs and we are working to create options to best meet them. 

Your voice matters a great deal to us. If you have not done so already, we are asking 

you to complete a student-specific School Pre-Registration Questionnaire to assist us in 

planning for the needs of your child. The Pre-Registration Questionnaire may be accessed 

by logging onto your child’s Single Sign-On LaunchPad at sso.browardschools.com. If you 

have completed the questionnaire and wish to change your initial selection, you may 

update your preference by logging back into the survey and responding to the questions 

again. Please complete the questionnaire by Friday, July 10, 2020 at 11:59 p.m.  

 

Your input and feedback are essential and will continue to be solicited throughout this 

planning phase. We will send regular communications to you to garner your input. We 

look forward to our continued partnership as we prepare for the opening of the 2020/21 

school year. Have a good day. 

 


